
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (WESTFIELD LANE, MANSFIELD) 
(PROHIBITION OF WAITING, PARKING PLACES AND RESIDENTS’ PARKING 

PLACES) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (2259) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns were raised regarding a lack of parking 

options along Westfield Lane in Mansfield. This was causing difficulties for residents to find 

parking spaces.    

To address this issue, a section of ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) 
along the north side of the road have been removed, the existing Limited Waiting Parking bay 
relocated further west and the residents only parking bay has been extended, as shown on 
drawing number H/MW/4299/01.  


